Procedures for dealing with inappropriate / unwanted behaviour

In certain circumstances such as racist language, physical or dangerous behaviour an instant adult response is required.

1. A firm “NO” and a clear explanation of why the behaviour is unacceptable.

2. Speak clearly and firmly to gain control of the situation.

3. Give a warning of the consequences if the behaviour does not stop.

4. Use the consequence e.g. child goes to calm seat for 1 min per year of age
5. A fresh start afterwards.

6. Any incident is recorded and parent/carer informed at the end of  the nursery session
Persistent inappropriate behaviour results in a formal parents meeting after which there will be completion of ABC form. Senior Management Team will be informed and individual strategies put in place.
Strategies may include:

· Home support  e.g  target/ star chart.
· Reduced day e.g later start/ early finish for agreed period.

· Guide child to calm zone.
· Parental support during nursery session.
· Consultation / advice with outside agencies.

The agreed strategies will be reviewed regularly.

Important 
We ensure that any students parents/carers or visitors who are working in the nursery read the policy and put it into practice to ensure clarity and consistency for everyone’s benefit.

This policy will be review regularly.
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